
Fort Macleod Alliance Church 
Announcements September 13, 2020 

 
 
SERMON BY PASTOR KEVIN 
“Who is my Mother and who are my brothers?”  (Matthew 12: 46-50, Luke 
8:19-21) 
 
COMMUNION 
We will have Communion Service this Sunday. 
 
AGM 
Our annual AGM is scheduled for this Thursday September 17th at 7pm. The 
AGM booklet has been emailed to the congregation. The nominating 
committee report and the bylaw committee report have also been emailed 
to all the members. If you are a member, we encourage you to attend as 
we will be voting on the bylaw changes. A few paper copies of the AGM 
booklet are available in the foyer. 
 
DISCOVERYLAND 
Dear parents/guardians; we are evaluating our next steps for our 
children’s programming and we would like to know how many of you 
would be interested in accessing our Sunday school programming once it’s 
available. 
Please respond to the following question as soon as possible by contacting 
the office: 
Are you intending to have your kids participate in DiscoveryLand this fall 
and if so, what grade is your child in currently? 
It would help us to know what to plan for. Thank you. 
 
LADIES BIBLE STUDY 
Ladies Bible Study is set to start Thursday October 1st from 9-11am at the 
Church. Unfortunately childcare will not be provided at this time. We are 
doing a 6 week Bible study: 'Trustworthy' by Lysa Terkeurst, on 1 & 2 
Kings. It includes some daily homework, video sessions and group 
discussion questions. The books are $22,56, if you don't have a book yet 
let the office know by this Wednesday September 16 and we will add you 
to the bulk order. We encourage you to start reading 1 & 2 Kings prior to 
the start of our Bible study. 
 

SMALL GROUPS 
Small groups are starting up again. We accepting sign ups for the fall 
session. 
Our goal with small groups is to facilitate the building of closer more 
intimate relationships between brothers and sisters within the body of 
Christ, where we can grow in our faith and walk together as we seek to 
draw closer to our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. 
If you are interested in becoming part of a small group we would like to 
hear from you. Some things we would like to know when signing up is: 
1. How often would you like to meet Weekly, Bi-weekly or Monthly? 
2. Are you open to hosting, or leading a small group in your home. 
There is a sign up sheet in the Church lobby or you can contact the 
Church office or Mike Bergen to register. 
 
FELLOWSHIP HALL SEATING 
The Fellowship Hall is now set up as an optional “Family Zone” with tables 
for kids to use their activity boxes and the Worship Service participation 
being shared through a projector. Please note that all children in the 
Fellowship Hall need to be supervised by their parents. 
 
MASKS AVAILABLE 
We have received an extra shipment of masks from the Alberta 
government. If you would like some, please contact the office. 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday this week to Mike Dekok and Riley Boot. 

 

CONTACT US 

P.O. Box 608   Office phone: 403-553-4607 

1716 7A Ave.   Email: fmchurch@hotmail.ca 

Fort Macleod, AB  Pastor Kevin: 403-929-6510 
T0L 0Z0    Email: robertskk@outlook.com 

Browse the weekly bulletin and listen to sermons at: 

www.fortmacleodalliancechurch.com 
 

GIVING OPTIONS 

E-transfers: fmacfinance@gmail.com 

Direct withdrawal information is available through the church office. 

 

 

 


